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Off shore wind farms

ERIK NYSTROM <e.s.carefree@cox.net>
Sat 9/7/2024 2:52 PM

To:HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources) <DNRECHearingComments@delaware.gov>

We are opposed to the development of the wind farms and their necessary transmission station in
Delaware.

We believe that not enough studies have been done to ascertain their impact to the marine
environment in and around Fenwick Island where we own our Ocean Front home.

For the state of Delaware to approve such a project is ludicrous based on every thing we know and
don’t know about the proposed Wind farm. Not to mention spoiling the horizon for thousands of
people who live here and visit our pristine beaches every year.

We hope DNREC will see that this is short sighted and untimely.

Thank you. Erik and Susan Nystrom 1307 Bunting Ave., Fenwick Island Delaware. (family owned since
1967).

Sent from my iPhone
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